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I strongly disagree with any new laws prohibiting CHL holders from carrying 

concealed firearms in any new locations.  CHL holders have went through the regular 

mandatory background checks in order to carry in a concealed fashion for the reason 

for self protection in the state of Oregon.  You are attempting to take away our 

constitutional right. Who are you really trying to stop?  Not the criminals, they do not 

obey laws.  Is that so hard to comprehend.   


